
 

 

 
 
Dear Sunday Prep Class 1Su,  

 
Welcome to Prep! My name is Mrs. Jennifer Russell, and I am so excited to be your teacher 
this year!! This is my third year teaching Prep and I am glad to be on this journey with all of 

you. I was a Sunday school teacher many, many years ago at Our Lady of Calvary in 
Philadelphia. I grew up in Philly and graduated from Archbishop Ryan High School. I went 

to college for psychology at York University and have a Master’s Degree in Counseling 
Psychology from Holy Family University. I work full time as a Parole Officer in Bucks 
County where I met my husband, John. We have been together for 18 years and have 4 

children. Twins Caela & Corey (24), Emery (11) and Esme (9).  Our newest addition is our 
teddy bear dog named Oscar!! 
  

My mother, Rosanne Farren, will be helping out in the classroom this year. She is retired 
from her career as a legal administrative assistant.  She loves kids, is super patient and is 

looking forward to sharing her lifetime of experience with our class.  
 
We can’t wait to meet everyone and have fun learning more about God! Parents, please feel 

free to reach out to me with any questions/concerns or general information you want to 
share or think is important for me to know about your child.  We will be praying for 

everyone.  We hope you had a nice holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing everyone 
at our first class!  
 

God Bless,  
Mrs. Russell & Mrs. Farren 

 


